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CCC Communiqué 
June 5, 2011 

 

News: 
 New Course Proposals:  The English department has proposed a new course to be called, 

ÒVampire Literature: Multicultural Representation of the Bloodsucker .Ó Please ask your CCC 
rep if youÕre interested in reading the pro posed description, and contact Kella Svetich if you 
have questions or comments.  

 

  Transfer Degrees:  The CCC Board of Governors wants each CCC have AA/AS -T degrees in 
place for 80% of the majors they offer by Fall 2013 and 100% by Fall 2014. Note that if a 
CCC did not already offer a local associateÕs degree in a particular TMC major, they will not be 
required to develop a new AA/AS -


